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Hello Everyone, 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all after summer; and hearing what the 

children have been up to in the six weeks since we’ve seen them. This year 

we are looking forward to more crafts, more activities, more of the ‘stuff’ we 

do, and as always, we will be aiming to find new things to enthuse and 

entertain the children as well. 

 

Places/Waiting List 

In the short term, we are unsure of the amount of places we can offer. We 

hopefully should have a clearer picture within a few weeks. Please do get in 

touch if you think you may need a place for your child, they can be put on the 

waiting list and this will allow us to match staffing to need. If you want more 

information, call into JB’s any school day or email jbsclub@hotmail.co.uk 

 

Fees 

Fees for 2023-2024 are £4.00 for Earlybirds and £8.00 for JB’s. Mrs 

Harrison has already sent out the September invoices which are due today.  

Unfortunately, I have to say, a lot of time was spent last year chasing late 

fees, therefore, our T’s and C’s will have to be strictly adhered to regarding 

payments this year. 

 

And finally 

If you think of anything that needs more clarification, have any queries or can 

think of ways we can improve, please email. I will get back to you within the 

day. 

 

With Kindest Regards 

Linda and The Team 
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